
 

Hello families, 
 
It is hard to believe that it is May and our school year is almost coming to 

an end! Mrs. Villone, Miss Jordyn, and I are incredibly proud of how much 

your children have grown and are thankful to have shared this time with 

them!! 

This week we will continue our theme with Wheels on the Bus. The children 

absolutely love this song and ask to listen to it often! We love to see them 

dancing and singing along. They will make a bus project and Ernie will be 

our helper.  

Our end of the year celebration will be on May 31st from 10:00 to 11:00 am. 
This will be a family picnic and all are welcome. We will begin in the 
classroom promptly at 10:00. The children will sing a few of their favorite 
songs and they will receive a special certificate. After the ceremony, we will 
go outside for a picnic. You provide the food and drink for your family and 
we invite our summer birthdays to bring a treat to share with their friends. If 
the weather is uncooperative then we will picnic in the gym. Don’t forget to 
bring a blanket and feel free to drop your stuff outside before we begin. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Friday will be our last day for library for the rest of the year. Please take the 
time to look at home for any books you may still have and return them to 
school. Thank you!  
 

Looking forward to seeing everyone soon! 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important Dates 

May 24th – NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 

May 31st - (10:00 am-11:00 am) – End of the year celebration 


